

Dec 2, 2019

Dear Parents and Students,

Winter is just around the corner, and so too are the Winter music lessons at FVA! Thank you all for your support, through many changes this past year. We strive, since 2009, to provide enrichment to the local community. Your support makes it possible for the students, and the larger community.

The registration process is intended to allow current students priority in keeping their current times. This can only be accomplished if you take advantage of early registration. Once the early registration deadline passes (Friday, December 20, 2019), requests for new time slots and possible new students, that have not otherwise been reserved, will start being processed.

**All registration processes, correspondence, and notifications** should be routed to <u>REGISTRAR@fallsviewacademy.com</u>. Using this email will ensure your materials and any notifications are efficiently processed. You can also leave a message at 624-8184, and we'll get back to you ASAP.

Below is an overview of our Winter 2020 offering, which will help you complete the registration materials, which are also attached.

<u>Winter 2020 Session</u>: January 13 through March 26 (10 weeks). No lessons during the School Recess Weeks (Week of Feb 17, makeups only). Also, there will be no lessons on Monday Jan 20, so, Monday students will have 9 weeks of lessons. Winter Recital: Week of March 30th.

Early registration deadline: to reserve the same time as your previous times and instructors for the Winter 2020 session is Friday Dec 20th.

Phone: (585) 624-8184

Please see the specific days and times for <u>Winter/Spring</u> lessons below for each teacher's studio. **To confirm your spot, please email** the FVA Registrar at <u>REGISTRAR@fallsviewacademy.com</u>, along with your registration materials (your preferred teacher, and lesson day/time).

Availability for Winter 2020 Lessons*		
Instructor	Day of the Week	Times
Warner Iversen (guitar)	Wednesday	2:00 to 7:00
Ellen Sonnenberg (violin)	Wednesday	2:30 to 6:30
Brooke D'Aprile (piano)	Tuesday, Thursdays	2:00 to 7:30

<sup>\*</sup>subject to change

If you have any questions, please email me at ken@kjtgroup.com or call 624-8184. Thank you!

Sincerely,

Kenneth Tomaszewski, PhD, MS

President, Falls View Academy

Phone: (585) 624-8184